
WAC 106-141-060  Violations—Trespass—Appeals.  (1) Violations by 
students or employees. University students or employees violating 
these rules will be advised of the specific nature of the violation 
and, if the violation persists or poses an immediate risk of harm to 
others, may be asked to leave the campus, or designated areas of the 
campus, and may be reported to the appropriate university authorities 
for potential corrective or disciplinary action in accordance with ap-
plicable university policies.

(2) Violations by nonuniversity persons. Persons other than uni-
versity students or employees violating these rules will be advised of 
the specific nature of the violation and, if the violation persists or 
poses an immediate risk of harm to others, may be directed by univer-
sity police to leave the campus or designated areas of the campus. 
Such direction will be in the form of a written notice of trespass 
withdrawing the license or privilege of such persons to enter onto or 
remain on university property, either temporarily or for a stated pe-
riod of time, and subjecting such persons to arrest for criminal tres-
pass under chapter 9A.52 RCW or applicable municipal ordinance.

(3) Appeal of trespass notice. When the university under subsec-
tion (2) of this section revokes the license or privilege of any per-
son to be on university property, whether temporarily or for a stated 
period of time, such person may request review of the decision by the 
university president or designee. The request must be made in writing 
within ten calendar days of receiving the trespass notice and must ex-
plain why the person disagrees with the trespass decision. The tres-
pass notice will remain in effect pending administrative review. The 
administrative decision should be issued within five business days and 
will constitute the final decision of the university.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.35.120 and chapter 34.05 RCW. WSR 
19-16-102, § 106-141-060, filed 8/2/19, effective 9/2/19.]
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